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Snohomish County Council on Aging 
Membership Recruitment 

 
September 24, 2021 

 
 
COA Members:  Mindy Taylor (Chair), Sunny Strong and Dennis Wheeler  
                                                                                                                                                                              
Staff: Laura White and Janet Gant  

Council on Aging members Mindy Taylor, Sunny Strong and Dennis Wheeler conducted an interview with 
applicant Kim Manus on September 9, 2021 to fill a vacant position on the Council. The members presented 
their recommendation of Ms. Manus to the full Council on Aging during the September 22, 2021 regular 
meeting. The Council voted and unanimously recommends Kim Manus to be appointed to the Council on 
Aging to her first term upon confirmation by the County Council.  

 
Kim Manus, Council District # 5 

 
• Current employment:  Windsor Square Senior Living.  

 
• Experience: Kim has more that 25 years of experience as an executive director/administrator in a 

senior living community. Kim is a former member on the Council on Aging and is now able to dedicate 
her time to  the COA and continue advocating for the needs of seniors.  

 
 
 
                    

 
Motion:  The Council on Aging proposes applicant Kim Manus be forwarded to the County Executive 
for recommendation and the County Council for appointment to the Council on Aging for an initial 
three-year term.  
 
 
 


